From: <u>Lisa Damrosch</u>

To: Virginia Chang Kiraly; William Zemke; Tom Mattusch; Nancy Revering; Edmundo Larenas; James Pruett; Chris

Tibbe

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Follow Up to prior email re: SMCHD Agenda Item #11

Date: Monday, May 17, 2021 10:03:44 AM

Dear Commissioners-

Morning Star Fisheries has reviewed the updated Staff Report and recommendations for Agenda item 11 for 05/19/21 and wanted to send a follow up to our previous email.

This was not an easy process, however we do want to recognize the great deal of work and commitment that General Manager Pruett put into it. We appreciate that GM Pruett kept the lines of communication open with tenants throughout the process, and that he continued to return to the pier to measure and study the space in order to ultimately present a fair plan for board approval.

The pier is small for the current level of activity for three fish buying operations, and we recognize the difficulty in balancing safety and operations under these conditions. We believe that the plan proposed in the staff report is well thought out and provides equal space for all three tenants, while maintaining access and safety.

It is our opinion that the proposed plan is the best use of the limited space available and we will be asking the board to approve this plan on 05/19/21.

Thank You Morning Star Fisheries

_-

Lisa Damrosch

email: lisadamrosch@gmail.com